
Notice of Public Hearing  
2023-24 Budget  

Gillespie County, Texas     
 

In accordance with Section 111.0075 of the Texas Local Government Code, 
the Commissioners Court of Gillespie County, Texas will hold a Public 
Hearing on the proposed Fiscal Year 2023-24 budget for Gillespie County. 
The Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 5, 2023, at 5:30 PM 
in the Gillespie County Courthouse, District Courtroom, 101 West Main 
Street, Fredericksburg, Texas.   
 
This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by 
$1,005,171 or 4.38%, and of that amount $1,007,841.91 is tax revenue to be 
raised from new property added to the tax roll this year. 
 
Any person may attend and may participate in the hearing regarding the 
proposed budget. Please contact the County Judge’s office at 830-997-7502 to 
make any reasonable accommodation requests. 
 
A copy of the proposed budget is available for inspection in the County 
Clerk’s Office and on the Gillespie County website at 
www.gillespiecounty.org.  

http://www.gillespiecounty.org/

